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FHP Property Consultants are delighted to announce the promotion of Darran Severn to Director.  
 
Darran Severn joined FHP in 2014 and has played a significant role in the development of FHP’s Derby office where 
he now leads the agency team.  Darran is a key member of the office and industrial team and focusses on sales, 
lettings, acquisitions and development work along the A38/A50 corridors and works with a number of major clients 
across the wider East Midlands.  
 
Darran Severn said:-  
 
“I am delighted on this achievement and take great pride in having been promoted to Director level at FHP.  I’ve been 
at FHP for an enjoyable eight years and it is great that all my hard work has been recognised.  Over recent years a lot 
of my time and effort has gone into strengthening and promoting our Derby office where we have doubled the size of 
our team and I’m pleased to say we are one of the most recognised agents across the region.   
 
There has always been great flexibility at FHP and I have been able to work in all sectors of the market which has 
enabled me to broaden my knowledge and experience.  I now focus on the office and industrial/logistics sector 
throughout Derbyshire and the East Midlands but also extending our reach across the A50 to Stoke on Trent and down 
the A38 to Lichfield bridging the gap to our Birmingham office.”  
 
Equity Director Tim Gilbertson commented:- 
 
“As Darran quite rightly says, he has played a major part in the expansion of our Derby office over the last few years, 
very much leading the way in terms of adding to the portfolio of instructions but also, just as crucially, encouraging 
and mentoring younger surveyors and helping them to find their place in the industry as well.   
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I am absolutely delighted to reward Darran with this deserved promotion and I can only see Darran’s career going 
from strength to strength, he is a pleasure to work with and his approachable and friendly demeanour always sees 
both clients and colleagues alike impressed by everything he says and does.  I have no doubt that he will continue to 
nurture and develop the Derby office and see our geographical spread from that base grow even further than it has 
done in the last few years linking in with our Birmingham and Nottingham offices.” 
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